
                               ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES   

                                                           October 8, 2024  

• Our annual Fall breakfast was held at the Brick House in Wyckoff NJ.  Call to order by 

President Jim Atieh was made at 8:50 AM. 

• Tom Donch led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  

• Pastor Andy provided the invocation. And as unusual a good joke. 

• Treasury Report – Mike Kelley informed the group that our finances are in good shape.  

Mike was very pleased to inform the group that $853.00 was received from TD Bank for 

their Infinity program.  TD Bank’s Infinity provides free money to AU for any AU member 

that links their TD Bank accounts to AU.  This is “Free” money to AU.   

• 2024 Christmas Party – John Murphy reminded everyone of the great deal at $99.50 per 

person that the 2024 Christmas party is. There was no price increase in 2024!  John 

advised all members that checks should be mailed now. 

• Club Activities – John Caikowsky is stepping down as chairman of Trips and Tours.  John 

has successfully led the Trips and Tours group for seven years.  Trips and Tours member, 

Tom Van Lenten has stepped up and will become the new chairman of the Trips and Tours 

group.   

• November General meeting – Tom Donch informed the group that at the General meeting 

in November, Jeffery Bascelli, Esq. will lead a discussion on the legal needs of older adults.  

This promises to be a highly educational and informative presentation.   

• Tom encouraged all members to attend the November General Meeting because the new 

2025 Board Members will be presented and voted on by AU members in attendance. 

• Tom introduced two speakers that run a Medicare secondary insurance company that 

reviews and advise what the best secondary insurance would be for you given your 

particular circumstances.   They gave a highly informative and enlightening presentation 

on the new Medicare laws and how best to apply them.   

• Jim adjourned the meeting at 10:28 AM.   

Respectfully submitted,   

Rich Bernarde,  

Secretary   


